
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
Polk Valley Dog Park Dedicated 

 
 

Lower Saucon Township, PA – November 2, 2009:  The Dog Park at Polk Valley Park was 
officially opened on October 30, 2009 with a ribbon cutting ceremony attended by Lower Saucon 
Township Council members. 
 
Located adjacent to Polk Valley Park on a ten (10) acre property acquired by the Township in 2005, 
the Dog Park is a 1+ acre facility that features separate areas for small and large dogs and seating for 
dog owners. The facility will be open year round from dawn to dusk.  
 
Funding for the Dog Park was included in a Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural 
Resources (DCNR) grant awarded to the Township. 
 
Further information about the Dog Park’s operation can be found on the Township website:  
www.lowersaucontownship.org under “Parks”.     
 
For more information contact:   
 
Jack Cahalan, Township Manager                             
Lower Saucon Township                                           
3700 Old Philadelphia Pike                                       
Bethlehem, PA 18015                                               
(610) 865-3291                                                          
FAX (610) 867-3580                                                 

                                                        
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pictured are (l. to r.) Township Manager Jack Cahalan; Council Vice-
President Tom Maxfield; Council Member Sandra Yerger & Council 
Member Ron Horiszny. 

 

http://www.lowersaucontownship.org/

